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From: Malcolm Parsons 
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2013 6:06 PM
To: LNGStudy
Subject: 2012 LNG Export Study

 
To whom it may concern: 
  
I am writing you to today to express my support for the exportation of liquefied natural gas.   
I have read that this is a great opportunity for the US that will not only generate investment and jobs, 
it will also attract capital from outside the U.S. to domestic energy infrastructure projects, particularly 
construction of the liquefaction facilities needed to convert gas into LNG.   
  
As a Veteran, I encourage you to work towards improving the nation’s balance of trade and improve 
our economy.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Sergeant E-5 Malcolm S. "Duff" Parsons, Columbus, OH 
  




